

## WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW Telephone: (01902) 556350 Email: office@wodensfield.org

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker

Ref: SW/RH/VW/PMW

8<sup>th</sup> November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

## Re: Switching on the Christmas Lights in Wednesfield

The school choir has been invited to take part in a schools' carol service before the switching on of the Christmas Lights in Wednesfield. It is a great opportunity for your children to sing in front of others and show all their hard work.

The choir will be walking down to St. Thomas Church on Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> November 2017 at the end of school (3.00 p.m.). The service begins 3.45 p.m. finishing at around 4.45 p.m. You can either meet your child on the playground of St. Patrick's Primary school at 5.00 p.m. or back at school at approximately 5.15 p.m. Please indicate below your preferred arrangements.

Due to the high demand on places this year, the school is only able to take 40 members of the choir to participate in the service. We will let you know as soon as possible whether your child definitely has a place. One ticket per child will be allocated for parents/carers to come and watch. Unfortunately due to the restriction on space, no more spectator tickets are available.

Children will need to wear school uniform on the day. If you are willing for your child to take part, please complete the consent form below and return it no later than Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> November. Please return the completed form to Mrs Hoult or Miss Wright.

Yours sincerely

S. Walker (Mrs)

Headteacher

## School Choir - Switching on the Christmas Lights

I give permission for my child ...... in class ...... to take part in the School Choir event on Thursday 23rd November 2017.

Signed: ..... (Parent/Carer)

- \*I will collect my child from the playground of St. Patrick's Primary School at 5.00 p.m.
- \*I will collect my child from school at approximately 5.15 p.m.
  - \*Please delete as appropriate:









